
 

 

 

 

August 21, 2024 

 

 

Mr. Christian Tuttle 

Verta Technologies  

2901 Meridian Street N 

Huntsville, AL 35811 

 

Dear Mr. Tuttle: 

I would like to express my gratitude towards the completion of an audio system 

transformative renovation project for the Von Braun Center Arena, a 10,000-seat capacity 

venue. The $3,230,000 project consisted of replacing the aging Arena audio system with one 

of the largest permanent installations of ADAPTive audio systems in the world. Christian 

Tuttle, Principal and CEO of Verta Technologies, spearheaded the selection of the state-of- 

the-art system from EAW. Verta accepted a tremendously challenging timeline of three 

months to complete the project and met extreme logistical challenges reflected in the 

flexibility toward scheduling their work around concerts, exhibits, meetings, and dinners 

allowing us to remain operational throughout the project.  

Management and supervision were exceptional in their unwavering commitment and 

dedication to the project. I had high expectations toward the quality of work from Verta. I am 

delighted to say that Christian and his team of experts performed beyond my expectations. 

The entire team took ownership of the job, communicated well through an extremely 

competent Project Manager, Jonathan Cambell, who was on site to oversee the work from 

start to finish.  

The Verta team exhibited the highest standard of workmanship and professionalism, with 

painstaking attention to detail and a commitment to the highest standards of operational 

protocol. Verta installed 25,000 lbs. of speaker equipment, thirteen miles of cable, and 

extensive rigging from the steel trusses. The project was completed one week early, within 

budget, no change orders, and zero accidents allowing the VBC to utilize the new audio 

system for Huntsville Havoc’s first hockey game of the season. 

Verta Technologies is a commercial Audio-Visual integrator that specializes in Audio Visual 

hardware, software, installation, and support services. I am proud to say that such a versatile 

team of industry certified professionals instill an exceptionally prominent level of confidence 

in me as a customer on this project and shines as a model for all contractors to follow. 



I would like to express my confidence in Verta Technologies as an exceptional Audio-Visual 

contractor that would be a valuable asset on any Audio-Visual commercial project. Please 

share my appreciation with your entire staff for their tireless efforts toward such a challenging 

project. I look forward to our continued working relationship. Please feel free to contact me 

with any questions related to this project. 

 

Byron Clanton 

Director of Facilities 

Von Braun Center 

700 Monroe Street 

Huntsville, AL 35801 

256-797-3858 


